Dear Parents and Guardians of Potential Graduating Seniors,

We're excited to share that, according to our records, your student has either met the requirements for graduation or is currently working towards this goal. As we approach this significant milestone, we'd like to provide some important updates regarding the upcoming graduation ceremony.

Graduation Details

Graduation will take place on Tuesday, May 27, 2025, at 7:00 PM at Swift Creek High School. Graduation practice will be held earlier that day at 10:00 AM, also at Swift Creek. Attendance at practice is mandatory for all students wishing to participate in the ceremony. Please ensure your student makes the necessary arrangements to attend. Please note that graduation practice is for students only.

Following practice, we'll continue our tradition with the annual alumni kickball tournament and BBQ at 11:40.

Cap & Gown Information

The school will provide students with a **cap**, **gown**, **and stole to borrow** for the ceremony. We kindly ask that these items be returned immediately following the event. Once they have been turned in, students will get their official diploma. Each student will receive a tassel as a keepsake.

If your student would prefer to purchase their own cap and gown to keep, please contact the office. We'll be happy to provide the link to the exact set we're using.

Online Coursework

For students enrolled in online classes, all coursework must be completed by **May 15, 2025**, in order to participate in the graduation ceremony.

If you have any questions or need further information, please don't hesitate to reach out to the school office.

Congratulations to you and your senior—we're proud of all they've accomplished and look forward to celebrating this special moment together.